Rt Hon Lucy Frazer KC MP
HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

A4

The Rt Hon Claire Coutinho MP

Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero
Department for Energy Security and Net Zero

55 Whitehall

London

SW1A 2HP

16 April 2024

Dear Claire,
DCO reference: EN010106, Sunnica Energy Farm

We are writing to express our disappointment that a verdict on the Sunnica Energy
Farm has been delayed further to 20 June 2024.

Our constituents have campaigned tirelessly to highlight the many flaws of this
application and they are determined to move on past this process.

As you will know from our various written representations, we have consistently held
that the location and size of this proposal are inappropriate and that it should be
refused.

We look forward to receiving more information when you are able to provide it.

Yours ever,

Lucy Frazer MP Matt Hancock MP

Member of Parliament for South East Cambridgeshire
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